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Bealings School
Tel:  01473 622376
********** THE NIGHT OF THE ORANGE LEGENDS ************

17th July 2019

Dear Parents & Carers
World Premiere of “The Story of the Orange Legends”

Monday 22nd July 6.30 – 7.30pm

We are getting a good response for Monday evening and everyone will be able to park on the School field!!

Not in the entrance to the field please!!

There will be room for everybody to park their car on the school field.

If you haven’t already sent a RSVP please let the office know.

Look forward to seeing you all.

Best wishes!

Duncan

PS Please don’t use either the Angela Cobbold or Village Hall car park
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